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CAT Payments by Cash



Cash payments must be made in personat the Department of 
Revenuemain building locatedat:

955 CenterSt

Salem OR 97301
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Cash payments



If you have additional questions, please contact us: 

Email: OSBP.help.dor@dor.oregon.gov

Phone:503-945–8005

Available between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday – Friday

If you would like to sign up for additional information as it 

becomes available, please subscribe to our mailing list.

You can also follow us on Twitter at #OregonCAT
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Questions?

mailto:OSBP.help.dor@dor.oregon.gov
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORDOR/subscriber/new?topic_id=CAT
https://twitter.com/hashtag/oregonCAT?src=hashtag_click
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